SNEA/CHQ/DIR(CM)/2015-18/01          Dated 31st May, 2016.

To


Sri. R. K. Mittal,

DIR(CM), BSNL Board,
New Delhi.

Respected Sir,

Sub: Proposal for OMCR integration in Kerala Circle – request for sanction of Civil /Electrical Estimates reg: 
Ref: CGM Kerala letter No: BLDG/28-1180/2015/10 dated 07.05.2016.

In Kerala Circle, the present OMCR is working in two floors in the Telephone Exchange building at Ernakulam. The monitoring of WLL and WiMax is done from another Telephone Exchange building. To have a centralised monitoring of radio and core network elements of GSM, CDMA, WiMax and CFA segments, it was proposed to have a centralised monitoring system under one roof. The work was already started and payment also made partly.
However work has been stopped in between due to administrative reasons and requirement of approval from BSNL Corporate office. CGMT, Kerala vide letter under reference above sought the approval of BSNLCO.

It is requested to accord the approval for the project as it will improve the efficiency and monitoring and control of outages of all the network elements in Kerala Circle. 

With regards,

(K. Sebastin)

